WCC

Marsha Travis
made a
presentation about
the differences
between English
Low Tea and High
Tea. A video of the
presentation is on
our website's
Scrapbook tab
under Video
Scrapbook.
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Low Tea vs. High Tea

Enjoy Your Tea...

Woman's Club of Cranbury - Gourmet Department

General Meeting - English Teas - April 7, 2021



Scholarship Winners

young

Grecia Caceres

Ms. Caceres' main goal over the last ten
years or so has been to receive her
nursing degree. She had planned to
pursue a four-year degree but had to
focus on helping to support her

family. Over time she managed to go to
Mercer County Community College and
complete her Associates Degree in
Nursing even while working as a nursing
assistant in the geriatric unit at Penn
Medicine Princeton Medical Center. After
taking a break, she decided to go back to
college, and she was accepted into the
nursing program in the Spring of

2020. Her goal is to become a certified
geriatric nurse, and she would eventually
like to become a nurse practitioner. Her
vision is to provide primary care to older
adults living in the community.

General Meeting - Awards May 19, 2021

Exceptional

women.

Elaina Phillips

The recipient of the 2021-2022 high school
scholarship is Elaina Phillips. While
attending Cranbury School she was active in
clubs, theater productions, Cranbury Day and
a winner of the school art award. She
volunteered to help wherever

needed. Elaina currently attends Princeton
High School. She is a choir assistant,
volunteer at the Arts Council of Princeton,
Jazz Ensemble and Band manager, and raises
money for many charities. She made an
original portrait of Princeton High School
which now hangs in their main office. A
quote from Elaina, "Sometimes service work
or volunteering puts me in the front but | find
that | often assist behind the scenes or
whenever needed. |'ve come to realize both
are important.” Elaina will be attending the
Mason Gross School of the Arts at Rutgers in
the fall.



Sponsor Sue Westerberg welcomes new
member, her daughter, Jill Westerberg-
Rivera. Sponsor Chris Briggs welcomes new
member Debbie Weiss.
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Flowers and
much
thanks to
outgoing
Recording
Secrectary

Kathy Jani Anne

welcomes Gordon and

incoming Tresasurer

Recording Charlie

Secretary Webb.

Elaine

Burgin and

Treasurer

Louise

Palagyi.

June 16, 2021 Special Outdoor Meeting at Sally O'Grady's




Announcements,
scrapbooks to be
viewed and signing
the ladies up for the
September
Luncheon.

It wouldn't be
the Woman's
Club without
tasty food and
beverages.

The weather was 78
degrees with a light
breeze. Sally's yard
and garden were
perfect, too.




